
 

 
20th January 2023 

 
Dear Parents,  
  
In RE this half term, we are learning about the importance of traditions and 
community in Sikhism. To make the unit of work more memorable and meaningful 
for the children, we have arranged a visit to Guru Nanak Gurdwara, Dallow Road 
on Thursday 9th February. We will be travelling to the Gurdwara by coach and 
there will be no charge for this visit. It is within school hours.  
 
All children will need to remove their shoes during the visit and will need to 
have their heads covered (please send your child with an appropriate bandana or 
scarf to cover their heads for when we are inside the Gurdwara).  
  
We hope you agree this is an exciting opportunity for your children and we are sure 
they will enjoy deepening their understanding of Sikh traditions.  
 
Please click on the link below to confirm consent for your child to attend this visit 
by Friday 3rd February. 
 
 https://forms.office.com/e/jF0WdeJEU9 
 
Thank you,  
  
Year 4 team   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/jF0WdeJEU9

